
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

      15    Fevrier   2019 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                15th   February 2019  

Chester Zoo 

 
On Wednesday children in Reception  enjoyed 

a lovely  trip to Chester Zoo! Check out the 

pictures on our website and Twitter.  

 

Enterprise 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported our 

Enterprise Flower Sale. We had a fantastic 

response and all proceeds will go towards 

resources for outdoor play. 

Half Term 

 
School finishes today at 3.00pm. Enjoy the 

break and we look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 25th  February at 8.50am. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Mon    4  Mar   Book Week 

Wed   6  Mar   School Photographer 

Tue    12 Mar   Starlight Clothing Collection 

Thu    14 Mar   Sing-Up Assembly 9.00am 

Fri     15 Mar   Comic Relief 

Mon   25  Mar   Last After School Club 

Fri     29 Mar   Own Clothes (bring an egg) 

Nursery 

 
After half term we look forward to 

welcoming back Mrs Jones to afternoon 

Nursery.  We would like to thank Mrs 

Igglesden for all her hard work and support 

whilst covering for Mrs Jones who  has been 

on maternity leave.  

Lister Drive Library 

 
Lister Steps is restoring the old Lister 

Drive Library and work is due to begin on-

site very soon. Please see the note below 
from Lister Steps for activities to get 
involved in: 
Community memory project 

Join us at West Derby Library from 10am-

12pm on the last Tuesday of each month for 

free tea, biscuits & a friendly chat about 

life in our area. Everyone is welcome and 

your memories & stories will help us create 

heritage displays inside The Old Library. 

The next session is on Tues 26th Feb but if 

you can’t make it, join our Facebook group: 

‘Community memories – Lister Drive& Beyond’ 

to get involved. 

 Photography competition 

This month’s theme is ‘change’ so get 

snapping around L13 & send your photos to 

info@old-library.co.uk by 25th Feb. Monthly 

winners have the chance of winning a camera 

at the end of the year, plus their photograph 

on display inside The Old Library. Terms & 

conditions available at: 

www.listerstepshub.co.uk 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday          Art                     Miss Kervin 

                      Healthy Living    Mrs Davin 

                      Running              Mrs Duthie 

                      Science  Y2        Miss Daniels 

                      Football Y1         Yinka 

                      Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

 

                      Club Times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

Tuesday      Y2 Swimming 

 

Wednesday    

                         

Thursday 

      

Friday        Hockey Club 3-4pm  

 

               Biscuit Day – RD to bring 

                      biscuits  

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    96% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      97% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    96% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     90% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     93% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    97% 

 

 4 classes in green last week! Well 

done Bluebells, Daffodils, Poppies 

and Sunflowers! 
Overall Attendance 

95% 

 

 

Maths Challenge 

 

 
 

Sunflowers (2W) 

 
Thank you to all those parents who attended 

Sunflower’s fantastic assembly all about ‘Going 

for Goals’.  Well done 2W! 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who 

have achieved Head Teacher Award this week: 

 

Joao Couto De Toledo      2H 

Ruby Shaw                       2W 

Callum O’Rourke               2W 

Isabel Bonner                  2W 

Daniela Ngonadi               1C 

Eleanor Brown                  RH 

 
Phonics Lessons 

 
Just a reminder that Phonics lessons begin 

every day at 9.00am prompt. If your child is 

late for school then they will miss these vital 

lessons which will then put them at a 

disadvantage. Can parents please do their 

very best to ensure all children arrive on 

time. Thank you. 
 


